
River Ness Flood Alleviation Scheme—Phase 2 

WORK UPDATE 
 

Huntly Place/Gilbert Street —  Ongoing piling works along Gilbert Street which will be followed by the concrete wall 
works.  This will be followed by the installation of the pumping station and masonry cladding.   
 
Anderson Street  - The wall copes and railings are to be installed in January which will be followed by the landscaping 
and fencing.  Street lighting, kerbing and surfacing in Anderson Street South are due to commence shortly. 
 
Gael Force — The concrete wall and armour/scour protection works are almost complete.  This will be followed by the 
completion of the reclamation works. 
 
Kessock Road—Works on Kessock Road are due to commence in January starting with site clearance, followed by sheet 
piling. 
 
Riverside St/Waterloo Place—Site clearance is under way leading up to pil-
ing works.  This will be followed by the concrete wall works.   
 
Portland Place—The CFA piling is complete and the concrete wall works are 
progressing well.  Once these concrete works are complete the area will be 
backfilled and reinstated before commencing on the northern aspect adja-
cent to the railway. 
 
Shore Street— Progressing well with  the drainage and concrete wall installa-
tion which is to be followed by the reinstatement of footways and carriage-
ways.  Thereafter focus will be the installation of street furniture and flood-
gates. 
 
Cromwell Road / Longman Drive —The enabling works at Caledonian Oils 
will commence shortly to enable the construction of the new gravity wall.  At 
Munros, H-Pile installation is progressing to provide the foundation for the 
new flood wall.  This H-piling is continuing along Longman Drive towards the 

harbour. 
 
 
 
There will be no works actively happening from the  
20th December through to the 4th January, 2015 

ART WORKS 
 
We are excited to be working closely with the Inverness City Arts who will 
be bringing in artists who will be working  together with the members/
children from the local community to complete the art works on the tem-
porary hoarding around Anderson Park.  
 
WE WOULD LIKE TO THANK LOCAL RESIDENTS AND BUSINESSES FOR 
THEIR PATIENCE WITH THESE WORKS. 
 

WISHING EVERYONE A MERRY CHRISTMAS 

December 2014 

If you have any concerns regarding the flood alleviation works please contact The River Ness Helpline on 07557 744442 or email on 

RivernessFAS@highland.gov.uk.  For more information about  the flood alleviation scheme visit the website:                   

http://www.highland.gov.uk/info/1226/emergencies/80/flood_alleviation_schemes 

http://www.highland.gov.uk/info/1226/emergencies/80/flood_alleviation_schemes

